Jane Rasely

From: Cara Wells <cara5347@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2019 12:44 PM
To: PCD

Subject: More studios doesn't cut it

This project is simply too much for the hood. Townspeople are already distressed about traffic on Winslow Way.

Greater distress will only bring more accidents and being a pedestrian downtown is frightening. Please engage your
brains before ruining downtown. Thank you.

Cara Wells

Sent from my iPad



